
Linux Ftp Server

Richard Petersen



  Basic Guide for Enterprise Linux Servers Mihail Buzarin,2010-02-23 The book hereby is intended to be a step by
step guide that addresses to users familiar with Red Hat® Enterprise Linux® based distributions and want to expand
their knowledge for personal purposes or, why not, later for preparation if interested to obtain one of the basic
certifications offered by Red Hat, Inc.
  Linux Server Security Michael D. Bauer,2005 Provides advice on ways to ensure network security, covering such
topics as DNS, Apache web server, OpenLDAP, email encryption, Cyrus IMAP service, and FTP server.
  CentOS 6 Linux Server Cookbook Jonathan Hobson,2013-04-18 This book is written in cookbook style and it offers
learning through recipes with examples and illustrations. Each recipe contains step-by-step instructions about
everything necessary to execute a particular task. The book is designed so that you can read it from start to end
for beginner's or just open up any chapter and start following the recipes as a reference for advanced
users,CentOS 6 Linux Server Cookbook is for Linux professionals and system administrators using CentOS for their
business’s server
  Professional Red Hat Enterprise Linux 3 Kapil Sharma,Mohammed J. Kabir,Peter C. Norton,Nathan Good,Tony
Steidler-Dennison,2005-03-11 What is this book about? Professional Red Hat Enterprise Linux 3 is a complete
professional guide to setting up, configuring, and deploying Red Hat Enterprise Linux in the corporate production
environment. The book focuses on Enterprise Server and Advanced Server features, including the key areas of high
availability with the Red Hat Cluster Suite, Red Hat Network Control Center, and Red Hat Enterprise applications
such as the Content Management System and portal server. Other key unique features include kernel tuning for
various performance profiles; advanced Apache configuration; Tux installation/maintenance; building high-
performance FTP servers; building high-performance mail servers (which means replacing Sendmail); Mailing list
management; how to efficiently add, remove, or modify 100 users at the same time; and a discussion of disk quota
management and monitoring. What does this book cover? The key features of the book include the following: How to
install and setup RHEL 3 How to deploy RHEL 3 in production environment How to manage an RHEL system using Perl
and shell scripting Advanced administration tools How to use Red Hat network service Details on installation and
setup of security tools Ability to use and deploy High Availability solutions provided with RHEL 3 Performance
tuning How to use monitoring tools Ability to use RHEL to provide scalable infrastructure solutions.
  Centos Linux Network Services Antonio Vazquez,2015-06-06 We're all familiar with services like mail, the Web,
FTP, etc... By reading this book you'll be able provide these services in your own network. We'll see how to set
up an Apache Web Server, an FTP server, a Mail Server, etc...
  SUSE Linux 9 Bible Justin Davies,Roger Whittaker,William von Hagen,2005-01-05 * SUSE is the leading Linux
distribution in Europe, with a strong enterprise presence and reputation as the most secure Linux distribution *
Written by two SUSE insiders, this book explains the best way to carry out a task while making full use of SUSE's
configuration utilities and unique YaST modules * Offers unique information not found anywhere else on the latest
SUSE editions, including Enterprise Server, Professional (for home users and developers), Standard Server, and
Desktop (Enterprise desktop) DVD includes the Fall 2004 release of the SUSE Personal Edition, a $29.95 value
  Ubuntu 21.04 Server Richard Petersen,2021-06-10 This book is designed as an Ubuntu 21.04 Server administration
and reference source, covering the Ubuntu servers and their support applications. Server tools are covered as well
as the underlying configuration files and system implementations. The emphasis is on what administrators will need
to know to perform key server support and management tasks. Coverage of the systemd service management system is
integrated into the book. Topics covered include software management, systemd service management, AppArmor
security, OpenSSH, the Chrony time server, and Ubuntu cloud services. Key servers are examined, including Web,
FTP, CUPS printing, NFS, and Samba Windows shares. Network support servers and applications covered include the
Squid proxy server, the Domain Name System (BIND) server, DHCP, distributed network file systems, IPtables
firewalls, and cloud computing.
  FTP Protocol Noite.pl, File Transfer - FTP Micro-course concentrates on operation of FTP - the protocol used to
transfer files over the Internet. - It is the oldest protocol, which main task is two-way file transfer. Nowadays
more and more popular are HTTP protocols - small files are downloaded directly from a web page or the BitTorrent
protocol is used for the propagation of large files. However, for example, when creating a file repository for
third party company (eg leaflets, high-resolution product images) the FTP is still unreplaceable. The course
describes how to test the FTP server on the basis of information about the operation of this protocol. The course
also explains why some older firewalls cannot handle this protocol and how to fix it.
  Linux Shell Scripting Cookbook Shantanu Tushar,2013-05-21 This book is written in a Cookbook style and it offers
learning through recipes with examples and illustrations. Each recipe contains step-by-step instructions about
everything necessary to execute a particular task. The book is designed so that you can read it from start to end
for beginners, or just open up any chapter and start following the recipes as a reference for advanced users.If
you are a beginner or an intermediate user who wants to master the skill of quickly writing scripts to perform
various tasks without reading the entire manual, this book is for you. You can start writing scripts and one-
liners by simply looking at the similar recipe and its descriptions without any working knowledge of shell
scripting or Linux. Intermediate/advanced users as well as system administrators/ developers and programmers can
use this book as a reference when they face problems while coding.
  Mastering Linux Administration Alexandru Calcatinge,Julian Balog,2021-06-18 Develop advanced skills for working
with Linux systems on-premises and in the cloud Key FeaturesBecome proficient in everyday Linux administration
tasks by mastering the Linux command line and using automationWork with the Linux filesystem, packages, users,
processes, and daemonsDeploy Linux to the cloud with AWS, Azure, and KubernetesBook Description Linux plays a
significant role in modern data center management and provides great versatility in deploying and managing your
workloads on-premises and in the cloud. This book covers the important topics you need to know about for your
everyday Linux administration tasks. The book starts by helping you understand the Linux command line and how to
work with files, packages, and filesystems. You'll then begin administering network services and hardening
security, and learn about cloud computing, containers, and orchestration. Once you've learned how to work with the
command line, you'll explore the essential Linux commands for managing users, processes, and daemons and discover
how to secure your Linux environment using application security frameworks and firewall managers. As you advance
through the chapters, you'll work with containers, hypervisors, virtual machines, Ansible, and Kubernetes. You'll
also learn how to deploy Linux to the cloud using AWS and Azure. By the end of this Linux book, you'll be well-
versed with Linux and have mastered everyday administrative tasks using workflows spanning from on-premises to the
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cloud. If you also find yourself adopting DevOps practices in the process, we'll consider our mission
accomplished. What you will learnUnderstand how Linux works and learn basic to advanced Linux administration
skillsExplore the most widely used commands for managing the Linux filesystem, network, security, and moreGet to
grips with different networking and messaging protocolsFind out how Linux security works and how to configure
SELinux, AppArmor, and Linux iptablesWork with virtual machines and containers and understand container
orchestration with KubernetesWork with containerized workflows using Docker and KubernetesAutomate your
configuration management workloads with AnsibleWho this book is for If you are a Linux administrator who wants to
understand the fundamentals and as well as modern concepts of Linux system administration, this book is for you.
Windows System Administrators looking to extend their knowledge to the Linux OS will also benefit from this book.
  Linux Unleashing the Workstation in Your PC Stefan Strobel,Thomas Uhl,2012-12-06 This book introduces the
concepts and features of Linux and explains how to install and configure the system. It describes the features and
services of the Internet which have been instrumental in the rapid development and wide distribution of Linux and
focuses on its graphical interface, network capability, and its extended tools. This updated second edition also
gives a helpful overview of the wide range of shareware applications available for this powerful system.
Highlights include: - new chapter on Emacs configuration and use - new reference section which describes the most
common Linux commands - completely updated and expanded chapter on networking/tcpip - explanation of Linux as a
server for MS-Windows.
  Running Linux Matthias Kalle Dalheimer,Matt Welsh,2005-12-22 You may be contemplating your first Linux
installation. Or you may have been using Linux for years and need to know more about adding a network printer or
setting up an FTP server. Running Linux, now in its fifth edition, is the book you'll want on hand in either case.
Widely recognized in the Linux community as the ultimate getting-started and problem-solving book, it answers the
questions and tackles the configuration issues that frequently plague users, but are seldom addressed in other
books. This fifth edition of Running Linux is greatly expanded, reflecting the maturity of the operating system
and the teeming wealth of software available for it. Hot consumer topics suchas audio and video playback
applications, groupware functionality, and spam filtering are covered, along with the basics in configuration and
management that always have made the book popular. Running Linux covers basic communications such as mail, web
surfing, and instant messaging, but also delves into the subtleties of network configuration--including dial-up,
ADSL, and cable modems--in case you need to set up your network manually. The book canmake you proficient on
office suites and personal productivity applications--and also tells you what programming tools are available if
you're interested in contributing to these applications. Other new topics in the fifth edition include encrypted
email and filesystems, advanced shell techniques, and remote login applications. Classic discussions on booting,
package management, kernel recompilation, and X configuration have also been updated. The authors of Running Linux
have anticipated problem areas, selected stable and popular solutions, and provided clear instructions to ensure
that you'll have a satisfying experience using Linux. The discussion is direct and complete enough to guide novice
users, while still providing the additional information experienced users will need to progress in their mastery
of Linux. Whether you're using Linux on a home workstation or maintaining a network server, Running Linux will
provide expert advice just when you need it.
  Fedora 9 and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Bible Christopher Negus,2009-04-22 Master the latest version of Fedora and
Red Hat Enterprise Linux with the step-by-step instructions and hands-on advice in Fedora 9 and Red Hat Enterprise
Linux Bible. Learn key system administration skills like setting users and automating system tasks, understand the
latest security issues and threats, and gain confidence with using and customizing the desktop menus, icons, and
window manager. Updated every six months to correspond with the latest Fedora release, this book includes an
official Fedora 9 LiveCD so that you can practice your knowledge and improve your skills. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  Fedora 11 and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Bible Christopher Negus,2009-08-27 The leading Fedora book-over a quarter
of a million copies sold of previous editions! What better way to learn Fedora 11 than with the leading Fedora
book from the best-selling Linux author, Christopher Negus with Eric Foster Johnson? Whether you're new to Linux
or an advanced user, this power-packed guide is loaded with what you need. Install, run, and manage the latest
version of Fedora and Red Hat Enterprise Linux-then polish your system administration skills and get up to speed
on the very latest in networking, desktop, and server enhancements. Master the Linux shell, file system, and text
editor; how to set up users and automate system tasks; and much more in over a thousand pages of step-by-step
instruction. Boot the full DVD of Fedora 11, including almost all binary code packages, or do a Live Install of
the CD for rescuing, troubleshooting, or installing Fedora. Fedora is a free, open source Linux operating system
sponsored by Red Hat as an open source community project; the technological innovations from the Fedora Project
are then implemented in Red Hat's commercial offering, Red Hat Enterprise Linux Covers step-by-step instructions
for making Linux installation simple and painless; how to take advantage of the desktop interface (including
coverage of AIGLX); and how to use the Linux shell, file system, and text editor Also covers setting up users;
automating system tasks; backing up and restoring files; dealing with the latest security issues and threats;
using and customizing the desktop menus, icons, window manager, and xterm; and how to create and publish formatted
documents with Linux applications The DVD and CD that come with the book include Fedora Linux 11 and an official
Fedora 11 LiveCD (bootable and installable) This is the book you need to succeed with Fedora 11 and Red Hat
Enterprise Linux. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  CIW Server Administration Study Guide James Stanger,Alan Grayson,2006-02-20 Here's the book you need to prepare
for Exam 1D0-450, CIW Server Administrator. This Study Guide provides: In-depth coverage of official exam
objective groups Practical information on managing Hundreds of challenging review questions, in the book and on
the CD Leading-edge exam preparation software, including a testing engine and electronic flashcards Authoritative
coverage of all exam topics, including: Creating password policies and permissions Implementing the Domain Name
System (DNS) Selecting and implementing popular web servers Performing Secure Sockets Layer (SSL) transactions
Analyzing server and service logs Evaluating system performance Configuring and managing news servers and e-mail
servers Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  Building a Linux Internet Server George Eckel,Chris Hare,1995 The only book readers will need to get a Linux
Server connected to the Internet. This book demonstrates how to build and administer a Linux Internet server, how
to effectively set up security on a Linux site, and much more. It includes hands-on exercises for customizing and
configuring a Linux Internet connection. The CD contains a full version of Linux.
  Linux Server Security, Second Edition Michael Bauer,2005 Linux consistently appears high up in the list of
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popular Internet servers, whether it's for the Web, anonymous FTP, or general services such as DNS and delivering
mail. But security is the foremost concern of anyone providing such a service. Any server experiences casual probe
attempts dozens of time a day, and serious break-in attempts with some frequency as well. This highly regarded
book, originally titled Building Secure Servers with Linux , combines practical advice with a firm knowledge of
the technical tools needed to ensure security. The book focuses on the most common use of Linux--as a hub offering
services to an organization or the Internet--and shows readers how to harden their hosts against attacks. An all-
inclusive resource for Linux users who wish to harden their systems, Linux Server Security covers general security
such as intrusion detection and firewalling a hub, as well as key services such as DNS, the Apache Web server,
mail, and secure shell. Author Michael D. Bauer, a security consultant, network architect, and lead author of the
popular Paranoid Penguin column in the Linux Journal , carefully outlines the security risks, defines precautions
that can minimize those risks, and offers recipes for robust security. He is joined on several chapters by
administrator and developer Bill Lubanovic. A number of new security topics have been added for this edition,
including: Database security, with a focus on MySQL Using OpenLDAP for authentication An introduction to email
encryption The Cyrus IMAP service, a popular mail delivery agent The vsftpd FTP server Geared toward Linux users
with little security expertise, the author explains security concepts and techniques in clear language, beginning
with the fundamentals. Linux Server Security with Linux provides a unique balance of big picture principles that
transcend specific software packages and version numbers, and very clear procedures on securing some of those
software packages on several popular distributions. With this book in hand, you'll have both the expertise and the
tools to comprehensively secure your Linux system.
  Linux Bible Christopher Negus,2012-09-07 More than 50 percent new and revised content for today's Linux
environment gets you up and running in no time! Linux continues to be an excellent, low-cost alternative to
expensive operating systems. Whether you're new to Linux or need a reliable update and reference, this is an
excellent resource. Veteran bestselling author Christopher Negus provides a complete tutorial packed with major
updates, revisions, and hands-on exercises so that you can confidently start using Linux today. Offers a complete
restructure, complete with exercises, to make the book a better learning tool Places a strong focus on the Linux
command line tools and can be used with all distributions and versions of Linux Features in-depth coverage of the
tools that a power user and a Linux administrator need to get started This practical learning tool is ideal for
anyone eager to set up a new Linux desktop system at home or curious to learn how to manage Linux server systems
at work.
  Red Hat Linux 9 Unleashed Bill Ball,2003
  SUSE LINUX Enterprise Server 9 Administrator's Handbook Peter Kuo,Jacques Beland,2005-06-29 As a system
administrator, you are justly concerned about the security of your infrastructure. SUSE Linux Enterprise Server
(SLES 9) can lead the way to infrastructure security and SUSE Linux Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook is
the authoritative source for information on this secure server. Step-by-step procedures will walk you through
installing and securing a SLES 9 system, and it will focus on the specific security features that make SLES 9 an
important platform for all system administrators. Some of what you will cover is: SuSE server installation User
access and security Installing and configuring networking services Securing your SuSE server Leverage Linux and
open source with SLES 9 and SUSE Linux Enterprise Server Administrator's Handbook to build a secure computing
network for your company.
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